Council 23 April 2015 – Schedule of written responses to Members' questions or supplementary questions not dealt with at the meeting.

Question No.	Name	Question/Response
10C	Councillor Juby	Supplementary question to the Portfolio Holder for Finance and Deputy Leader, Councillor Jarrett:
		Can the Portfolio Holder tell me, by a written response, how many people (employees) would move from the minimum wage to the living wage if the Labour Group did not claim their Special Responsibility Allowances?
		Response:
		23.6 FTEs (full time equivalents) which is based on the Labour Group's current entitlement to Special Responsibility Allowances (£35,011).

Question No.	Name	Question/Response
10E	Councillor Osborne	Question to the Portfolio Holder for Children's Services (Lead Member), Councillor O'Brien: Hundreds of parents are very concerned that the Griffins School Trust has not performed in relation to its management of Wayfield Primary School. Can the Portfolio Holder confirm he has confidence in the Trust to manage the school and what advice would he give to parents who do have concerns? Response:
		No parents have raised concerns with officers or with myself as Lead Member. We are keen to positively promote parents taking an active involvement in their child's education. Parents should raise any concerns, as we would say for any school, initially with the Head, then the Governing Body and in the case of an Academy School with the Academy Trust if they still have concerns. For any school or Academy we should judge them on the outcomes they achieve for our children.